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     Amsterdam, 28 June 2015 
 
 
Federal Bill to provide School Psychologists and Social Workers in the Brazilian 
Education System 
 
 
The International School Psychology Association (ISPA) strongly supports this effort of 
ABRAPEE, the National Association of School and Educational Psychologists in Brazil.  
We see this Federal Bill as part of our mission to advocate for and support children and 
young people across the world. 
 
ISPA has been proud to promote the work of school psychologists world-wide since the early 
1970s. In the past 30 years, ISPA membership has expanded to more than 50 countries. 
The association is strongly committed to improving healthy development and quality of life 
for children everywhere.  
 
ISPA’s involvement in children’s right worldwide is also addressed by its engagement with 
the United Nations where it holds consultative status; over the years, ISPA has achieved 
recognition by the United Nations as an important non-governmental organization speaking 
on behalf of children and young people and their families. 
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